
 

 

 
 
May 13, 2024 

 

Families, 

I am writing with an update on the drinking water at Tantallon Senior Elementary. 

Routine water test results still show higher than normal levels of lead and/or copper in 
some taps and a drinking fountain. 

Please be assured that bottled water stations will continue to be available to students 
and staff and all taps are safe for hand washing. 

We are working on a solution to repair the drinking fountain and will then retest the 
water to ensure safety standards are met. 

Click here to view our most recent water test report.  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, 
you may contact HRCE Operations Services at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  

Sincerely, 
 

 

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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